
REMEMBER! 

ALERT: #264 DATE: September 9, 2012 TO: Incline Village & Crystal Bay 
Property Owners FROM: Village League Tax Revolt Committee 

Dear Incline Village & Crystal Bay Property Taxpayers, 

Many of you have already mailed your Petition to assure that the Village League 
can represent your property at the State Board of Equalization hearing to be held 
on September 18th at the State Legislature Building – 401 South Carson Street – 
Room 3137 – 1:00 P.M. – Carson City Nevada. 

For those of you who have yet to do so, we need to get them ASAP, as we must 
present them to the State Tax Department by next Friday. If you have misplaced 
the Petition please click on the following link to access the form, then sign and 
mail or email immediately. 

www.NevadaPropertyTaxRevolt.org/12/Petition-to-NSBoE.pdf 

We hope that many of you can join us at the hearing as it may be very 
interesting. 

Sincerely, 

Maryanne Ingemanson 

Maryanne Ingemanson, President Village League to Save Incline Assets, 
Inc. www.NevadaPropertyTaxRevolt.org 
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